
 

 

 

 

         

 

Thursday 9th December 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

We are running an after-school club with the focus of Multi skills and Games and your child is eligible 

to take part. These sessions will be running for 6 weeks starting from Wednesday 12th January 2022 

and will run from the times of 15:20 to 16:15. The cost of the session will be free for this after school 

club. 

There are a limited number of places available and will be a first come first served basis. If you would 

like your child to attend, please fill in the online form by Tuesday 14th December. You will receive a 

confirmation if your child has a place. 

Year 6 - Starting Wednesday 12th January 2022 – Wednesday 16th February 2022  

Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school, due to Covid guidance could we please ask that one 

adult collects each child and they are to be collected from the side entrance of the school hall 

promptly at 4:15pm.  

 

Best Wishes  

 

 Mr Bullingham     Mr Middleton 

PE Coordinator    Wakefield SSP - PE Specialist 

 

 


